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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2008 3:46 PM 

To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 
Attachments: RJOR122308OM 3827389.pdf 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio g ^ 
Investigation and Audit Division '* ^ "̂  

Memorandum _ - ro 

Date: 12/23/2008 O :o 
o ? 

Re: Ruth Jordan ^ 
5523 Harrison Ave cs 
Portsmouth, OH 45662 

Docketing Case No.: 08-0917-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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Tnis ie to ce r t i fy chat the imagQB appearing are AD 
accurate and coMpl«t« r«produ<itioa of a case f i l e 
iocTunent d©aivor»d in tha ragular courso of h ^ l n e s a 

12/23/2008 
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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio ^̂  
180 E. Broad St. OB: 22 nn 
Columbus, OH 43215 Fultsu;2:..:-2',:•:; 

Dear Sirs, 

I am writing to express my feelings conceming the 
proposed 52% rate increase in electric rates. I am very 
much OPPOSED to the increase. Financially speaking it 
would truly cause a hardship for me. 1 am on a fixed 
income and struggling just to survive month by month. 
Thank you for taking time to listen to my concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth Jordan 
5523 Harrison Ave, 
Portsmouth. OH 45662 


